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Friday 7th June, 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Foundation Stage Father`s Day Afternoon 
 
In celebration of Father’s Day the Foundation Stage would like to invite you to join us for the 
afternoon on Thursday 13th June from 1.30pm to 3.00pm. We are planning a special afternoon of 
crafts and storytime. Refreshments will be available. 
 
If you are able to join us please complete and return the reply slip below as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your support and we hope to see you for this special event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 

I _______________________________, parent of  _________________________would like to 

attend the Foundation Stage Father`s Day Afternoon Thursday 13th June, 2024. 

 
 
Signed _______________________________  Date ______________ 
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